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ZIEGLER ANNOUNCES JULIE PETERMAN 
AS NEW DIRECTOR AND SENIOR MUNICIPAL RESEARCH ANALYST 

 
CHICAGO – MAY 23, 2022 - Ziegler, a specialty investment bank, is pleased to announce the 

addition of Julie Peterman, CFA as director and senior municipal research analyst located in the 

Richmond, VA office.   

 

Peterman comes to Ziegler from Truist Bank Capital Markets after serving as a senior municipal 

analyst at the former BB&T Capital Markets.  She is a CFA Charter holder, a member of the 

NMFA, Women’s Bond Club, and the Healthcare Financial Management Association. In addition, 

she is a graduate of UNC Chapel Hill, NC with a BS in Business Administration and has a Masters 

of Health Administration from Virginia Commonwealth University.   

 

“We look forward to integrating Julie’s vast sector knowledge and resources into our Capital 

Markets team, especially in a heightened yield and credit environment,” stated Kevin Strom, 

Executive Managing Director, and Head of Ziegler Capital Markets. 

 

Peterman will have active interaction with all Underwriting, Trading, and Sales functions within 

Ziegler Capital Markets.  Julie will also participate as a member of Ziegler’s Credit Review 

Committee.   

  

For more information about Ziegler, please visit us at www.ziegler.com. 

 

About Ziegler: 

Ziegler is a privately held, national boutique investment bank, capital markets and proprietary 

investments firm. It has a unique focus on healthcare, senior living and education sectors, as 

well as general municipal and structured finance. Headquartered in Chicago with regional and 

http://www.ziegler.com/


 

 

branch offices throughout the U.S., Ziegler provides its clients with capital raising, strategic advisory 

services, fixed income sales, underwriting and trading as well as Ziegler Credit, Surveillance and 

Analytics. To learn more, visit www.ziegler.com. 

 

Certain comments in this news release represent forward-looking statements made pursuant to the 

provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. This client’s experience may not 

be representative of the experience of other clients, nor is it indicative of future performance or 

success. The forward-looking statements are subject to a number of risks and uncertainties, in 

particular, the overall financial health of the securities industry, the strength of the healthcare sector 

of the U.S. economy and the municipal securities marketplace, the ability of the Company to 

underwrite and distribute securities, the market value of mutual fund portfolios and separate account 

portfolios advised by the Company, the volume of sales by its retail brokers, the outcome of pending 

litigation, and the ability to attract and retain qualified employees. 
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